
 

 

 

The Women’s Faculty Club 
Member’s Update – July 28, 2016 

 

            

 The Dining Room will be closed on Friday August 5
th

  

due to construction issues 

 We are very excited about the changes coming to the Club                                  

The new ADA pathway in the Front Garden will make  

the Club far more accessible 

 Dining Deck will be closed throughout construction 

 August Monthly Menu is attached 

 Wine Special – All Hagafen (Kosher) Wines 

$5.50 per glass 

                      


